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EAA 908 HYLITES 

Officers:  
President  Mike Ketchpaw 
 772-766-6957 

V. Pres. Jack Hartery 
 863-332-4711 

Secretary           Patty Licardi 
 772-453-8923 

 Treasurer Ed Fry 
                            772-971-5619 

Director John Licardi 
 772-453-8923 

Director Jerry Groendyke
 772-418-7506 

Director             Tina Gouin 

                             240-447-8049 

Past President Paul Dekker 
 908-770-1698 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

WEB Site: 

www.908.eaachapter.org 
Webmaster:  Tina Gouin 

Chapter Clubhouse: 
3100 Industrial Ave 3 
Fort Pierce, FL 34946 
KFPR, east end use Taxiway 
Alpha or Echo to taxi lane 
Hotel, or progressive to “EAA 
Ramp” 

Mark Your calendar;  

2-15-2025 BOD meeting 9:00   

2-15- 2025 908 Safety meeting 9:30 

2-15- 2025 908 general meeting 10:00 

2-22-2025 Work party 908 

3-29-2025 Young Eagles 

Election of officers for 2025; 

Treasurer Ed Fry 

Director  Tina Gouin 

President Mike Ketchpaw 

 

President’s Corner 

 Our safety meetings will be 
recognized by the FAAST team 
with credit to the WINGS 
program . Join us this Sat for a 
program presented by our 
Wings presenter Jack Hartery.   

Membership:   As of Jan  we have 69 
members paid. If you know of someone that 
would like to join 908 invite them to our 
meeting. 

    

  

February 2025 



    Young Eagles January 25,2025 8:00-
12:00. Special rally for Treasure Coast Navy 
Cadets. We flew 13 Cadets. Perfect WX 
We had plenty help with registration, 
ground handlers, & pilots.  Many thanks to 
all of you that help make this rally a success. 
We had a cookout after the YE’s flts. Good 
food, thanks Tina & Shirley for the extra 
goodies. 
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President’s Corner - (continued) 

                    For gate malfunctions  
     Call airport administration; 772-462-1732       
   Mon—Fri  8 am—5 pm. 
   After hours 772-370-3492 

 Secretary position; since David John-
ston stepped down from secretary I put 

out a request for someone to step in. Patty 
Licardi has stepped up to take the position. 
Welcome aboard Patty 
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John Licardi 
with his Ca-
det. It was a 
cold start for 
the day but 
the flying 
conditions 
were per-
fect. 

Young Eagles (Navy Cadets) Tina with her 
Cadet. Blue Bird didn't like the cold , but she 
fired up for the kids. 



Page 4 of  7 EAA 908 HYLITES 

President’s Corner - (continued) 

     Thumbs up for the Young Eagles Program.  
          Next rally coming up March 29, 2025 
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For  sale Powertow Aircraft Tug $1500.00 or 
best offer. Tony 772-263-0529 KSUA 
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Work Party tasks 
 
Club house painting, both white & blue trim. 
   Need at least 2 painters 
 
Hanger washing, the lower portion of our hangers needs washing 
(especially the north side).  
   Need 1-2 washers. 
 
Cleaning & painting tiedown tires. 
   Need 1-2 people. 
 
Tool room & club hanger, sorting, rearranging tools & equipment. 
   Need 1-2 people 
 
Weed whack perimeter. 
   Need 1 person 
 
Sign up sheet at clubhouse or contact Mike. 772-766-6957 
 
All supplies will be provided to do the painting, washing , cutting, etc.. 
 
We will provide a cookout afterwards. 
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Board of Directors Meetings:  The Chapter’s BOD meets have been changed to the 3rd Satur-
day @8:00am at the clubhouse, unless otherwise noted. Next BOD  2-15-2025 

. The use of the  Chapter Hangar: The procedure for scheduling use of the Chapter’s hangar 
will be to call Mike Ketchpaw at  772-766-6957 in order to maintain coordinated use of the hang-
ar. No other method is authorized.  

Around the Patch (Mike Ketchpaw) 

Newsletter Editor: Mike Ketchpaw - email to: ketch15@bellsouth.com 

All articles and pictures are the credit of the Editor, Mike Ketchpaw, unless otherwise noted.  

Many thanks to those that contributed.  Anyone with stories, news, trips, aircraft projects, bios of 
members, etc. can share it with the world through HYLITES, as we archive the recent issues on the web.  
We have not copyrighted anything in the past, but may work up something in the future.  Generally, any 
other EAA or not-for-profit publication is free to use anything in this newsletter, just give us credit and 
send us a copy.   

Airport information; 
Still no update on access badging, last I was told 
was the first part of January    2025. 
 
New PAPI lights installed and working. 
 
 ILS (10R)  out of service. Check ATIS  
 
We have been informed that the county and air-
port has banned containers from their proper-
ties. All our renters have been notified of this. 
There has been no active date given as of this 
notice. 


